Pound Ridge Library Foundation
K-5 Bookmark Contest!
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To celebrate World Read Aloud Day on
February 7, the Pound Ridge Library
Foundation is calling on local K-5 students
to help us design our new bookmark!

The winner will be announced on World
Read Aloud Day and the winning design
will be printed on bookmarks for the
whole town to enjoy.

Use the template on your left to submit
your design. Submit by Wednesday,
January 31 in the collection bins either at
the Pound Ridge Library or Pound Ridge
Elementary School. Students need not
attend PRES to participate.

There are only two other rules:

1. Be creative and colorful!
2. Draw within the lines!

So pick up your crayons, coloring pencils
or markers, and let your imagination take
over! Send any questions you have to
hello@poundridgelibraryfoundation.org.

STUDENT NAME AND AGE:
SCHOOL:

GRADE/TEACHER:

PARENT NAME, EMAIL, AND CELL:



